
From:  

Michael David Boyles  

Email:  

hologram22@gmail.com  

Location:  

Madison South, Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

We need to make the most efficient use of our limited resources to deliver the best transportation 
network possible, which means prioritizing active and mass transportation modes over privately owned 
automobiles. As a bonus, these modes are also less costly to operate and maintain and help to achieve 
our safety and environmental goals as a state! Say no to highway expansions! Say yes to bikeways, 
busses, and rail!  
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